
Republic of the Philippines 
Department of Environment and Natural Resources 

Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City 
Tel Nos. (632)929-66-26to 29 (632)929-62-52 

929-66-20 929-66-33to 35 

MEMORANDUM 

TO ALL EMPLOYEES 
DENR Central Office, Bureaus, Regions and Attached Agencies 

FROM THE UNDERSECRETARY 
Management and Technical Services 

SUBJECT : EXTENSION OF EXEMPTION FROM THE WEARING OF 
THE OFFICE UNIFORM 

DATE MAY 3 1 2005 

Due to the clamor of the employees for the extension of exemption of the wearing of the 
uniform due to various reasons, among them the coinciding with the schedule for sewing 
of students' uniforms, the implementation of the new set of uniforms is postponed to July 
4,2005 (Monday). 

For your information. 

A&DO A. DE CASTRO"Y 

Let's Go Green 


